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Susan Fahey Park Playspace
Engagement summary
Between 9-24 September 2019, Central Coast 
Council sought community feedback on 
the new inclusive and engaging district-size 
playspace being built at Susan Fahey Park, 
Copacabana.

This playspace will provide a wide variety 
of play opportunities for a range of ages, 
abilities and backgrounds for both the local 
community and the high volume of seasonal 
visitors to the area.

During this consultation period, a drop-
in information session was held at 
Copacabana Surf Life Saving Club, on 10 
September from 4-6pm. Additionally, an 
online pre-design survey was available for 
all community members to complete on 
yourvoiceourcoast.com. 

What’s next?
We are currently reviewing the feedback we 
received during the consultation period.

This feedback will play an important part in 
the next step of developing a concept design 
for the new district playspace based on 
community needs.

Find out more and stay up to date at 
yourvoiceourcoast.com
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